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January 2, 2018

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL AND E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DG 17-134 Northern Utilities, Inc., Request for Waiver of Puc
505.07(a)

Dear Director Howland:

As requested in the Secretarial Letter of December 1 9, 201 7, I am writing
to confirm that Northern Utilities, Inc. has been and remains capable of meeting
the requirements of N.H. Code of Administrative Rules Puc 505.05.

Thank you for your attention to this mailer.

Sincerely,

/1ç
Gary Epler
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

cc: Randall Knepper, P.E., Director, Safety Division

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com
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